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Watts Remy

From: Thomas Griffin <thomas.s.griffin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 1:06 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose SB 103 and 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
These bills are a solution in search of a problem. These bills are unnecessary and would impact numerous family owned 
dairies that don't need further regulation. Additional regulation will hurt the economies in our rural communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas Griffin 
16625 SW 133rd Ter 
Portland, OR 97224 
thomas.s.griffin@gmail.com 
 


